
 

 
 

Dear Parents; 

This was sent on behalf of our local Conservation Officer: 

Please be advised that we have had another cougar sighting 

at Middlegate road early this morning. No aggressive or 

threatening behavior reported. From the information 

obtained to this point, behaviors seem consistent with a family 

unit in the area and that there MAY BE a kill site somewhere 

off Middlegate road. Sighting consistent with natural cougar 

behavior and occurred in area known for cougar habitat.  

 

I would like to reinforce the importance that children are 

supervised when catching the bus in the early mornings and 

getting off the bus at night, as I am aware there is a bus stop 

close to this area. If a cougar is seen adults should pick up 

young children. All other cougar safety tactics that we have 

talked about, and are also on wildsafebc.ca, apply.  

 

Please stay vigilant and report all encounters/sightings to 

RAPP 1-877-952-7277.   
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